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Through Short-term Missions, BMA Global provides 
an avenue for you to experience missions first hand. 
We are passionate about sending people to the 
mission field and providing many opportunities for our 
people to serve alongside our missionaries. There are 
many reasons that this is so important. Not only do we 
want to help support our missionaries, but our prayer 
is that God will call long-term missionaries from these 
trips and that 100% of those who go on a short-term 
trip will become more involved in missions. People 
experience first hand the physical and prayer needs 
of our missionaries, and these trips promote a lifelong 
love for missions.

My role as Director of Short-term Missions is helping 
you go to the mission field by building teams, 
coordinating with missionaries, working with churches, 
and planning trainings.  I currently work with Baptist Medical Missions International, Volunteer 
Student Missions, Everlasting Smiles Shoebox Ministry, and Church Mission Trips.  We are 
working with Missionary Care to add Care Trips and Family Trips to our teams going out.

BMMI started Everlasting Smiles Shoebox Ministry as a way to further their outreach to open 
doors for missionaries. I love working with this ministry, as well. This ministry is designed to 
open the doors for our missionaries to connect with people in the community.

Prayer Requests:
•	 More people to answer the call to missions, both short term and long term
•	 Students feeling led to long-term missions
•	 Missionaries hosting teams this year

Praises:
•	 Getting back to “normal” travel after COVID
•	 A VSM alumni now in training to be a missionary
•	 Many students feeling the call to short-term trips


